
 

 

Ref: ParentsEvening/BVN/ant 
 
25th April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE: Year 7 Progress Evening 
 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. We are now into our summer term and in just 12 
weeks time, students will end Year 7 and be preparing to start in Year 8. Students are now 
established members of The Grange Academy, understanding our expectations, our high 
aspirations and how we will challenge them to make positive progress and achieve more. Students 
have recently completed their second set of assessments and you should have received your 
child’s grade card over the Easter break. 
 
I would like to invite you to our Year 7 Progress Evening on Thursday 12th May from 3:30pm – 
6:45pm in order to meet with your child’s teachers and discuss the progress they are making, 
celebrate in their successes and explore any barriers to learning that may be present. 
 
Due to feedback from parents/carers, we will be running the event as a hybrid evening, with 2 
hours of face-to-face appointments available from 3:30pm – 5:30pm, followed by 1 hour of online 
appointments from 5:45pm – 6:45pm for parents/carers who would prefer this method. 
 
Whether attending face-to-face, or online, you will be required to book appointments with your 
child’s teachers through an online appointment booking system called School Cloud. This allows 
you to choose your own appointment times with teachers. 
If you require additional logins for people with parental responsibility can you please contact school 
at your earliest convenience. Otherwise, invites will only be sent to those that are the priority 
contact on our database.  
 
You will be available to book appointments from Wednesday 27th April at 9:00am. Please visit 
https://grangeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. Login with the following 
information: 

• Name: 

• Surname: 

• Student’s first name:  

• Student’s surname:     

• Date of birth:      
  
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will discuss 
alternative arrangements. 
  
To explain and demonstrate the process, please use the following video and guidance: Video 
Appointments: Parents - How to attend appointments over video call - SchoolCloud Parents 
Evening (parentseveningsystem.co.uk)  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr J. Beavon 
Associate Assistant Principal 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgrangeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk&c=E,1,R-XhDdJdWpnZ99kyE95pM7M_wwKoR-SKNaQqWjckGC2fFuRV4gd0MBhc81Q558N-1i1vYsYxRd0xhsd7C8c3RQ74_Y29JuKpv046i8KjpSvwiEq_WJRMBVju&typo=1
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

